Today's story comes from The Seattle Times, and is titled, "Early Births, Caffeine Not Linked, Study Says" http://seattletimes.nwsource.com/html/nationworld/2003541943_coffee26.html
 

This story describes a Danish study published in the British Medical Journal, finding that pregnant coffee-drinkers (3 or more cups/day -- blinded caffeine v. decaf) didn't increase risk of prematurity or underweight infants.  This study is important because of concerns regarding caffeine and associated birth defects and miscarriage, fears that have been largely discredited by evidence.  But, not true for smokers! (see the article to see what they found about how smoking may affect caffeine).
 

As pediatricians, parents will ask us about risk factors in pregnancy.  The family IS the patient, remember, and pre-natal visits are part of "Bright Futures".  Also, as survival for premature infancy increases, we are increasingly responsible for these at-risk families.  The resources below will help you in managing these issues.
 

RESOURCE FOR PRE-NATAL VISIT:
http://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds
Select 'Resources for Community'
Select 'Bright Futures' (Publications, Bright Futures Guidelines for Health Supervision, then "0 - 11 months")
 

RESOURCE FOR LOW BIRTHWEIGHT & PREMATURITY MANAGEMENT:
Medical Home Washington State website
www.medicalhome.org/diagnoses/lbw.cfm
 

And that's today's Developmental/Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!
